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              AGENDA ITEM NUMBER                                                  

 
 
TO: URA Chair Kramer and Board Members 
 
FROM: Jim Hossley, Public Works and Community Development Director 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  
ISSUE:  Streetscape Project - Revised Rendering for North Entry  
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Agency requested Wes Shoger from Green Works, Inc. to revise the current north entry 
rendering to reflect Agency member ideas from the March 28, 2017 work session. The city will 
not receive the rendering until April 24, 2017, therefore it will be presented to Agency at the April 
25, 2017 work session.    
        
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If council is satisfied with revisions made to the north entrance rendering, approve of rendering. 
Green Works, Inc. will bring the preliminary design to 100%, which will be ready for ODOT 
review/approval. If all goes well, construction could start in early June, 2017.    
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
The city is looking at improving curb appeal for the north and south entry points to the city. At the 
March 28, 2017 work session, Wes Shoger, from Green Works, Inc. presented proposed 
renderings of the north and south entry. Agency members requested modifications be made to 
the north entry rendering.  
  
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
Consultant contract $27,016.50, funding is from URA. Estimated cost for the improvements will 
be available when the plans are finalized. 
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